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Subject: Unfounded Bomb Threat 

Person Providing Information: Sergeant Bill Munsch 

Email Address of Provider: william.munsch@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (760) 451-3100 

Media Contact: 
Lt. Mark Moreno 
mark.moreno@sdsheriff.org 

Date of Release: March 23, 2018 

Time of Release: 5:30 a.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
School administrators received similar e-mails indicating explosive devices had been placed around Bonsall and Fallbrook 
High Schools.  A known student's name was on the e-mail address.  Deputies responded to Bonsall High School and 
confirmed there were no explosive devices.  Additional deputies conducted an investigation at the student's family 
residence.  It was determined the student was not involved and was possibly the victim of swatting.  Deputies also cleared 
the Fallbrook High School campus and found no explosive devices.  Detectives are handling the follow-up investigation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


